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ADDENDUM #1     
Please refer to the RFP 05-2023 Supply of Parks Pick-up Truck document in your 
possession and be advised of the following changes in red:  

The Corporation of the Town of Shelburne will accept proposals for either a 2023 or 
2024 pick-up vehicle.  

Proposals for the supply of one (1) 2023 or 2024 Class 2b, Commercial, ¾ ton, Full 
Size, Multi-Purpose 4x4 Pick Up Truck with Crew Cab or Double Cab with the gross 
vehicle weight rating (GVWR) ranges from 8,501-10,000 lbs. (3,856-4,536 kg). 

Examples of vehicles in the Heavy Duty class include selected Ford F-250 trucks, 
Dodge Ram 2500, Chevrolet Silverado 2500, or GMC Sierra 2500. 

The unit offered must be a current model with the latest standard features available in 
the manufacturer’s design. 

 

All questions, technical or otherwise, pertaining to this Request for Proposal should be 
directed by email only to: 

Will Thomson 

Manager of Operations, Parks, and Facilities 

wthomson@shelburne.ca  

Deadline for emailed questions will be Monday November 13, 2023 at 4:30pm. 
Responses and clarifications requests will be provided to all Proponents in writing. No 
clarification requests will be accepted by telephone. 
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